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Frank J. Shipp, Clerk 

 

Mr. Frank J. Shipp came to Gaylord in 1898 as superintendent of schools and for five 

succeeding years filled the position with credit and lasting benefit to the schools. In 1903 he 

entered the employ of the Dayton Last Block Works as bookkeeper and assistant to Manager 

Wm. H. Kemper. 

 

When he first came to Gaylord, Mr. Shipp foresaw that it was destined to be a place of 

considerable importance and took a deep interest in its progress.  He is now serving his third 

term as village clerk, is a member of the school board, vice-president of the Huff and 

Mitchell Co., is ever on the alert for the advancement of Gaylord. 

 

Mr. Shipp is a firm believer in Gaylord as a superior manufacturing point and his masterful 

article elsewhere in this issue on this subject in interesting and logical reading. 

 

Mr. Shipp graduated from Albion College in 1896 and taught school in Montana two years 

before coming to Gaylord. Fraternally he is a Mason, K.P., and M.W., having at various 

times filled different offices in these organizations. Personally he is a citizen who is very 

much alive and a power for progress in the community in which he lives. 

 

 

 

 
 


